
                 July  24, 2022 
    The Seventeenth Sunday  
            in Ordinary Time  
 ɖMass Schedule and Intentionsɖ 
 

 

Sat  July 23,               3:30-4:10 pm Confession 
Sat  July 23,               4:30 pm Mass  
À Max Pudelkewicz, 11th Anniversary by Ann Phillips 
Sun  July 24,               9:00 am Mass 
À John Doughty, Sr. by Brian & Susan Boyce & Family 
Sun  July 24,             11:00 am Mass 
À Patty Tucker, Birthday Remembrance by The Family 
Sun  July 24,              2:00 pm Baptism 
Logan Edward Schroeder 
Mon July 25,              8:00 am Mass 
À John Doughty, Sr., by Eileen & Debbie Molnar  
Tue  July 26,              8:00 am Mass  
À Jimmy Clifford by Roger & Mary Bowen 
 Thu July 28,            8:00 am Mass 
À Joseph Cydylo, Jr. by the Cydylo Family 
 Fri   July 29,              8:00 am Mass  
À Liam Patrick Boyce by His Family 
Adoration following Mass; Divine Mercy     
Chaplet at 11:45 am; Benediction 12:00 noon* 
 

Sat  July 30,             10:00 am Funeral Mass 
À Richard Millard 
Sat  July 30,               3:30-4:10 pm Confession 
Sat  July 30,               4:30 pm Mass  
À Charles Doughty, Sr. by Caroline Doughty 
Sun  July 31,               9:00 am Mass 
À John Doughty, Sr. by The Zulick Family 
Sun  July 31,             11:00 am Mass 
À Frank R. Yulo by Ralph Yulo 

SECOND COLLECTION 

  This week: Maintenance & Fuel Fund 

 very much to all those who financially  
  support our parish. 
 

Coffee and Donuts in Parish Center after 
9:00 am & before 11:00 am Sunday Mass! 
 
 

Church open: Mon-Thurs, 9:30-2:30 & Fri Adoration. 
 

*Through Labor Day weekend, ADORATION 
will close at twelve noon. The Divine Mercy 
chaplet will begin at 11:45 am followed by 
Benediction. Please also note the dates 
when there will not be Adoration on certain 

Fridays as follows: August 5th, 12th, and 19th. 
 
 

   Save the date: 
       Annual Parish Picnic 
Sunday, August 28th  at  1:30 pm. 
 

Divine Mercy Candle is lit for 

Glenn Lagasse, 
              requested by the family. 
 
 

Blessed Mother Candle 
is lit for a 

    Special Intention. 
 
 

PRAYER LIST: Please call the office 860-429-2860 
or email stphilipstjude@gmail.com. 
PRAYER LIST: Rose Albert, Joan Aras, Dennis B., 
N.B., Tom B., Cheryl Baxter, Denise Beaudoin, John 
Bergeron, Sr., Paul Brozyna, Evelyn C., Patty C., 
James Clark, Sandra Cote, Anthony DeSarbo, 
Deacon Chris Deskus, Charles Dobrowolski, 
Caroline Doughty, Kyle Ernst, Elaine Fortier, Beth & 
Mark Georger, Jackie Goble, Hector, Glenn Lagasse, 
Bobby M., Lydia Manifold, Jill Mindek, Scott Morey, 
Jackie Mozzicato, Ronald Nadeau, Virgil Norton, 
Beverly Nuccio, Janet P., Joan P., S.P., Scott Page, 
Dan Panciera, Mary Pelrine, Terry Perkins, Marsha 
Peters, Mary Piacentini, Pauline Picard, Ted & 
Rosemarie Piecyk, Juliana Pistritto, Emile Poirier, 
Heather Poulin, Dawn Pringle, Rosanne, Alina S., 
Don Sadler, Jr., Linda Stout, Jesse, Alicia, Mason 
and Naia, John Studley, Sheila Taylor, Ginny Todd, 
Phil Tripoli, Jan Turansky, MaryJane Tynan, Terri 
Warren, Willow, Becky Z, J.M.Z., Sara Zeumer. 
 

ANNOUNCING... LIA MILOUSIS 
Do you consider yourself 'Pro-life'?  Pro-
choice?  Pro-woman? ... Is it possible to be all 
3?  The world tells you that you can't be all 3.  But 
what if the world is wrong? 
Lia is a human rights lawyer, motivational speaker, 
and self-published author. Journey For Life Ministries 
presents Lia Milousis on Sunday, August 7th at 6:30 
P.M. at St Joseph Church, Occum. Please contact 
the rectory or go to JourneyForLife.org for tickets and 
more information.  
 

Of Windham, CT is very grateful 
to St. Philip the Apostle Church 
for the generous donation of 

$1,690 during the recent Motherôs Day/Fatherôs Day 
Baby Bottle campaign. If you would like to make 
ongoing donations, they need: size 3-4-5 diapers, 
baby wash/shampoo, cream/lotion for rash, hygiene 
products, newborn clothing, crib sheets, porta crib.  
 
Monthly Diocesan Pro-Life Mass at the Cathedral 
of St. Patrick in Norwich on Saturday, August 6 at 
8:30 A.M. Please join our celebrant Rev. Walter 
Nagle at Mass as we pray to end abortion and for 
healing for those who have had an abortion. 
Following the Mass, the Rachel Rosary will be 
prayed at the Cathedral. A brunch in the Cathedral 
Hall will follow the Rosary this month. 
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
COUNCIL 06934  

 
FIREPIT  AND CORNHOLE  
GAMES CHEDULE:     
 
Sunday    July 24, 7-9pm 
Friday      July 29, 7-9pm 
 
 
Sunday, July 24, is the celebration of 
World Day for Grandparents and 
Elderly established by Pope Francis. 
The theme of this yearôs celebration is 
ñIn Old Age They Will Still Bear Fruit.ò 
It emphasizes how grandparents are 
a gift both to society and the church. 

Prayer for the Second World Day for 
Grandparents and the Elderly 

We give thanks to you, O Lord, 
For the blessing of long lives. 

To those who take refuge in You, 
Grant the grace to always bear fruit. 
     Forgive, O Lord, our 
Resignation and disillusionment, 
     But forsake us not 

When our strength declines. 
Teach us to look with hope 
To the future you give us, 

And the mission you entrust to us, 
That we may sing your praises without end. 

Make us tender craftsman 
Of Your revolution, 

To guard with love our grandchildren and 
Every little one who seeks shelter in You. 

Protect, O Lord, Pope Francis 
And grant that Thy Church 

Delivers the world from loneliness. 
Direct all humankindôs steps in the way of peace. 

Amen. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES IS HIRING: Administrative 
Assistant for our Norwich office. Marketing 
experience preferred, written communication a must, 
college degree required. To inquire or send resume, 
email: catholiccharitiesnorwich@ccfsn.org. 
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WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter is sponsoring a 
variety of in-person and virtual marriage 
experiences, some on weekends and some on 
seven weekdays. Couples will explore their 
relationship with each other, God, and the 
Church.  Registration is limited and a $100 
application fee is required. For more information or 
to apply, call Frank & Margie Pearson at 860-337-
2447 or visit them at https://wwmectw.org/. It's 
half-way through summer vacation but don't take a 
vacation from your spouse - share an experience 
with each other. Sign up today to attend one of the 
upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Experiences. 
 
 
 

15TH ANNUAL CONNECTICUT CATHOLIC 
MENôS CONFERENCE at Northwest Catholic 
High School, West Hartford, CT on SATURDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 24, 2022. BUY TICKETS ONLINE: 

www.ctcatholicmen.org 
Doors open at 7:30 am and the event concludes 
with the Vigil Mass at 4 pm. Weôre calling all men 
of the parish to join us for a day of dynamic 
speakers, exhibitors, incredible worship, 
confession, Adoration, fellowship, and food! Our 
lineup includes Fr. Chris Alar, Fr. Wade Menezes, 
Fr. Larry Richards, Bishop Frank Caggiano. 
Special Eucharist Miracles Exhibit. Our Master of 
Ceremonies will be Sam Todzia. The ticket price 
of $45 includes lunch and we are looking at a full 
house. Donôt miss out on this wonderful event for 
Catholic men from all over Connecticut! We are part 
of the National Eucharist Revival! Our theme is the 
Most Holy Eucharist. To advertise in the program 
or request a vendor table, go to: 
https://www.ctcatholicmen.org/exhibitor 

The Menôs Conference is a laymen collaboration 
 of the Archdiocese of Hartford, Diocese of 

Bridgeport & Diocese of Norwich 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  ADVERTISE IN OUR BULLETIN 
$200 for six months for 
an ad this size: 
$300 for a double-sized 
ad. Discount for an entire 
year is $550 for a double 
ad.  
Funeral Homes will 
receive a triple-sized ad. 
 

Ads may be submitted each year in July and January 
to the Parish Office email: 
stphilipstjude@gmail.com.  If you or someone you 
know would like to advertise and support the Church 
bulletin, please let us know.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ADAMS  
CREMATION  

Willimantic, CT 
Local Provider of 
Low-Cost Direct 

Cremations 

860-465-7402 
adamscremationct.com 
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LIGHTHOUSE CATHOLIC CDs: We have lots of 
CDs you can trust to provide correct 
Catholic teaching. Thank you for all your 
donations that help to keep the program 

going. Contact Donna Vertefeuille: 860-
429-4508 or email donna@vertefeuille.org. 
 
 

2022 ACA UPDATE: As of June 29, 2022, Saint 
Philip the Apostle Parish, Ashford has donated 
$26,893.89 or 92.48% of its goal, and 28.00% of our 
parishioners have donated. We are striving for as 
close to 100% participation as possible. THERE IS 
STILL TIME TO DONATE! Our campaign year ends 
December 31, 2022. With your donation, our ACA 
supported ministries do the work of Christ every day. 
If you have not made your contribution to the 2022 
Annual Catholic Appeal, ñOne Faith, One Familyò, or 
would like to make an additional gift, donation 
envelopes are still available within the church or you 
can contact the Development Office at (860) 886-
1928 or go online to  
www.norwichdiocesedevelopment.org.   
Thank you to everyone for your support! 
 
ST. JOSEPH LIVING CENTER IN WINDHAM, CT is 
seeking volunteers to bring residents to Chapel or 
help with recreational activities. If you or someone 
you know can give an hour or two per week, please 
contact Gayle Ethier, Pastoral Care Director 860-
456-1107, x 128. Vaccination and masks required. 
 
 

CT RETROUVAILLE WEEKEND ï Has your 
marriage become troubled and stressed, unloving or 
uncaring? Are you thinking of divorce or separation? 
The Retrouvaille program can help. Retrouvaille 
provides tools to improve communication, resolve 
conflicts fairly, and re-discover why you fell in love. 
For info call confidentially 800-470-2230, 
email cherylandsteve@cox.net, or our 
website www.helpourmarriage.com for info. 
 

A NOTE ABOUT PARISH REGISTRATION 
If you regularly worship with us, we invite you to 
register with St. Philip parish. This allows us to 
provide accurate census data to the diocese.   
Registration forms (green) are in the vestibule.   
Please return them to the office. Thank you. 
 

Caregiver resources and prayers are available 
through the Office of Faith Events. To receive  
caregiver information monthly, send your email 
address to manicholas@norwichdiocese.net  
and we will add you to the distribution list. If you 
know someone who could use caregiver support and 
resources please add them to our distribution list. 
 

Parish Basketball Game Night! 
The CT Sun Basketball Team will host a few 
nights of fun this summer for your parish! They 
have set aside some games and will be giving us 
reduced ticket prices as well as some special 
give aways! Below you will find the Fevo ticket 
link. Contact Lindsey Kaplan: 860-862-4320. 
Ticket link:  
https://offer.fevo.com/diocese-of-norwich-
8adbd0c. 
 
PRAY FOR OUR SEMINARIANS/POSTULANTS  
Take a Post Card from the vestibule for any or all of 
our seminarians/postulants. Pray, write a brief note if 
you choose and drop it in the mail. Let your future 
priests/sisters know you are supporting them and ask 
them to pray for you. May God continue to send us 
shepherds after his own heart. 
 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES, DIOCESE OF NORWICH, INC. 

Donate your unwanted car, truck, RV, motorcycle, 
trailer, boat or camper today!  All proceeds benefit 
children & families in need, in CT. WE DO ALL THE 
WORK. Itôs fast, free, and you get a tax deduction!  
www.donationangel.org/ccfsn / 1-866-434-1131. 
 
NEW ADDRESS OR PHONE NUMBER? If you are 
moving out of the area or to a nursing home and do 
or do not need envelopes, please let us know your 
new address or phone number. This will allow us to 
keep our records accurate and up to date. 
 

WHEN PLANNING YOUR ESTATE:  
Please consider putting St. Philip in your will as a 
way to be remembered while supporting the ongoing 
needs of the parish. 
 

RACHELôS VINEYARD RETREAT WEEKEND ~ If 
you are silently grieving or suffering from an abortion, 
experience the healing love of Jesus Christ on a 
Rachelôs Vineyard Retreat. The weekend healing 
process includes discussions, Living Scripture with 
meditations, the Sacrament of Reconciliation, a 
Memorial Service and Mass of Entrustment. 
Participation is confidential and offers an opportunity 
to experience Godôs love, forgiveness and 
compassion. Both women and men have participated 
in past retreats. For info, call Marie at 203-631-9030 
or e-mail her at mlaffin@prolifeministry.org; or visit 
the national website at www.rachelsvineyard.org.    
ñPROJECT RACHELò is our Diocesan ministry 
for anyone seeking healing and forgiveness from 
an abortion. Priests in the Project Rachel 
ministry are there for you with Godôs Grace and 
Mercy. Call 860-861-4439. All inquiries are 
confidential. 
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ADORATION ON FRIDAYS AT ST. PHILIPôS 
After 8:00 am Mass, Adoration begins about 
8:40 am and ends at 12:00 noon during the 
summer. Please join us for an hour or as your 
schedule allows. 
 

Natural Family Planning is scientific, safe, and is 99 
% effective for conceiving or responsibly postponing 
a baby. For information, call Craig and Liz Schantz at 
860-464-1184. www.ccli.org. 
 
Marriage Preparation Classes to Meet Virtually 
With the uncertainty surrounding Covid-19, the 
Catholic Family Services Office will be offering virtual 
or one-on-one marriage preparation classes for 
engaged couples. Couples getting married should 
contact Mary-Jo McLaughlin at the Catholic Family 
Services Office to establish class dates. She can be 
reached Mon ï Wed at 860-848-2237, Ext 312 or 
email: mmclaughlin@norwichdiocese.net. 
 
 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES, DIOCESE OF NORWICH 
Thank you to all who have answered our 
prayers and have supported Catholic 
Charities in the past. As many still struggle 
through these tough economic times, 

Catholic Charities continues to help those most in 
need. We are currently in need of, and are collecting, 
toiletries for adults and children ï toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, soap, shampoo, conditioner, and 
deodorant. Donations can be brought to any one of 
our four locations. Visit ccfsn.org or call 860-889-
8346 for info. Thank you for creating hope for our 
needy neighbors. Norwich- 860-889-8346 

       New London-860-443-5328 
       Middletown- 860-346-0060 
       Willimantic-860-423-7065 

 
Pregnant? Need help? CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
Pregnancy and Adoption Programs provide 
concrete help & answers. Call 1-800- BABYDUE, 
even if you simply want to talk. 
 

NORWICH DIOCESE Newsletter will keep you 
updated with news, upcoming events and spiritual 
reflection. Discover the good work being done in our 
two dozen ministries as well as learn about 
employment and volunteer opportunities. Itôs 
informative, itôs weekly and itôs free! 
Visit norwichdiocese.org/newsletter. 
 
Please share your e-mail with The Office of Faith 
Events of the Diocese of Norwich.  Learn about 
the virtual programs we offer throughout the year, 
and also receive Advent and Lenten reflections! 
Email: manicholas@norwichdiocese.net. 

Mass of Healing and Hope the 2nd Sunday each 
month at 2 PM, at Church of the Holy Family, 185 
Church St, Hebron. The next Masses will be on 
Aug 14, and Sept 11. Mass will be celebrated by Fr. 
Ray Introvigne with a healing service following the 
Mass led by Father Ray Introvigne and Judith 
Hughes. For info contact Andrea Hoisl at 860-848-
2237 ext. 203 or faithevents@norwichdiocese.net.  
 

 
 
PARENTS DIVORCING AND/OR RESOLVING 
CHILD CUSTODY ISSUES Are you concerned about 
the effects of divorce, separation or family disruption 
on your children? Catholic Charities offers 
ongoing, monthly one day Parenting Classes in 
Norwich, Rockville and Middletown.  
A monthly 2- part Spanish/bilingual parenting 
education class is held in Willimantic. Attendance 
at both sessions is required for the certificate of 
completion. Fees are determined by the State of CT. 
Call 1-860-889-8346 x 260 info.  

 
Dear fellow parishioners,  

Over a year ago, several Christian friends 
encouraged me to watch the TV series, The 
Chosen, a crowd-funded series about the life of 
Jesus. My friends said it changed the way they saw 
their faith and their relationship with Jesus. By 
episode 4-5, something began to stir in my heart. I 
couldn't stop thinking about it!!!  If you have a cell 
phone, you can download The Chosen App for free 
and go from there. By doing this you can connect it to 
your TV.  You can also watch it on your 
computer. Google: "How do I watch The Chosen for 
free on my computer?".  It will tell you everything you 
have to do. I earnestly hope and pray you watch this 
life changing series. 
God bless you, A fellow parishioner   
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